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Inspections: 

Several sprinkler permits are underway; commercial, and residential. Building season is starting to pick up, especially for 
residential with multiple lots being developed in town and several along Ridge Rd. 

Found and resolved a potential compliance issue with a local business; it would have required Fire Watch. They were very 
receptive, took immediate action, and are now fully compliant.  

Projects: 

First Due –  

Permitting and inspections is running great, minor tweaks here and there, but very little left to do. Once we issue a permit 
of every type, I will consider it a completed module. 

Updated the website to reflect the new permitting process. 

Got the responder module working (similar to ActiveAlert). Chief is currently testing it with me. 

Sherry has been working with SIPA, online payment portal nearly complete. 
  
Wildland Pre-Plans & CWPP Update –  

CWPP final draft is circulating, getting close to done – we should be signing it by summer. 
 
Wildland workbook has been completed, meeting with Jamie Carpenter and command staff to review final product before 
sending of for printing. 

Maps are nearly ready for print; awaiting last round of adjustments from Ember Alliance. A printing company has been 
selected; same as used by Latitude 40 maps. There may need to be one final round of adjustments by Ember Alliance, as 
recommended by the printing company. 

Other Activities: 

Attended the National Fire Academy for a class on Residential Sprinkler Review; it went really well and I learned a lot. I did a 
side-by-side sprinkler review with Plan Reviewer Rik Henrikson once back in the office.  

I’ve been pretty sick lately with a stomach bug. 

 


